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              Dec. 14th, 2020 
  
 
 

1. The gym floor was re-finished over the Thanksgiving break.  
 

2. The sidewalk that was torn up to repair the water main leak at the softball press box in Nov. has 
been re-poured.  

 
3. Annual fire testing of the kitchen exhaust hood and the exhaust hood in room 114 is complete, 

both passed without issue.  
  

4. The “slow - school zone” flashing lights at either end of the school on Fort Johnson Rd. is no 
longer manually turned on daily. It has been upgraded to a scheduled timer, maintained and 
operated by the Charleston Co. Signal Division.  

  
5.  JICHS Facilities Maint. Dept. has received and processed 81 work orders from Nov 16th, to the  

 present.  
 

  
  
               Marty Monette 
               Facilities Director, JICHS 
 
 
 
  
  
 
  
  

 



  
  
  
 
  
  

  
 
 


